Prairie du Chien Area School District

Innovation for Success™

PUBLIC MEETING

Public notice is hereby given as required by law that a meeting will convene on Tuesday, December 22, 2015 in the Prairie du Chien High School Library Conference Room 125B, 800 East Crawford Street, Prairie du Chien, Wisconsin 7:00 p.m. School Board members may attend but no official action will be taken

Public Meeting with FEH Design to review preliminary plans for Prairie du Chien School District buildings and grounds updates. School Board Members, Administration, School Faculty and Staff, and Members of the public are invited to attend to see and provide input on the first version of the plans.

Based on all of the input from the community process, data, and surveys; an initial breakdown of possible projects was presented to the Community Steering Committee on 12/15/15. Based on the input received from that meeting and the community responses, there were some substantial location changes from the initial ideas. The following projects are being drawn or planned.

- 1. Air conditioning of all three school buildings
- 2. Add Technical Education facility (shop) and a new Band room at Bluff View
- 3. Bluff View grounds will have drainage, pick-up/drop-off, and parking redesigned
- 4. Enlargement of the existing Bluff View maintenance shed to encompass more storage and receiving
- 5. B.A. Kennedy will have safety issues corrected and the central library and surrounding spaces updated
- 6. Gymnasium to be added to the east side of High School.
- 7. Auditorium to be added to the west side of the High School
- 8. New greenhouse on the High School

Note: A Technical Education facility to possibly expand higher-education technical offerings is also being studied for the High School area. This is not be part of the referendum list as other funding methods are being pursued.

Present BOE Members:

Nick Gilberts
Cassie Hubanks
Lynn O'Kane
Duane Rogers
Devan Toberman

President

Notes taken by Drew Johnson